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BMSDC Licensing Team

From: AAA Cabs

Sent: 18 November 2020 15:02

To: David Price

Cc: BMSDC Licensing Team; Emma Richbell
Subject: RE: Babergh DC Taxi Tariff Consultation Exercise
Attachments: WSC-Fare-card.pdf
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know the content is safe. Click here
https://suffolk.freshservice.com/support/solutions/articles/50000031829-email-banners-external-
emails for more information or help from Suffolk IT
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Good afternoon,
Please find below comments from AAA Cabs

As discussed with Emma Richbell on the 4th August we do not want a completely separate tariff
structure for the larger vehicles just the ability to charge extra when the passenger occupancy
exceeds 4 passengers.

There is also no need for an additional tariff structure for the larger vehicles as other councils do
incorporate this all into one rate sheet (West Suffolk Council rate sheet attached as an example)

If the proposed rates are imposed customers from the ranks will wait for a car, as that charges
£2.00 per mile, as opposed to a larger vehicle which will have the meter set to charge £3.00 per
mile (tariff 1 used from each table). The argument that the driver can always charge less than the
meter rate will only add to more inconsistencies for the paying public, as some drivers will charge
the full rate, some will attempt to work out two thirds of the meter rate, and others will just make up
a number.

The tariff table we would propose would be four tariffs as follows

Tariff 1 - Day Rate (07:00 to 23:00) Excluding Public Holidays and those covered by Tariff 3 for
up to 4 passengers Tariff 2 - Night Rate (23:00 to 07:00) to include all Public Holidays excluding
those covered by Tariff 3 for up to 4 passengers OR Day Rate

(07:00 to 23:00) Excluding Public Holidays and those covered by Tariff 4 for

5 to 8 passengers

Tariff 3 - Rate for Christmas (18:00 on 24 December to 07:00 on 27

December) and New Year (18:00 on 31 December to 07:00 on 2 January) for up to 4 passengers
OR Night Rate (23:00 to 07:00) to include all Public Holidays excluding those covered by Tariff 4
for 5 to 8 passengers Tariff 4 - Rate for Christmas (18:00 on 24 December to 07:00 on 27
December) and New Year (18:00 on 31 December to 07:00 on 2 January) for 5 to

8 passengers



The rates would then be

Tariff 1 - £3.20 for the first 528 yards or 2 minutes or part there of (or combination of time and
distance) and then £0.20 for each subsequent 176 yards or 40 seconds or part thereof (or a
combination of time and distance).

Note: Running Mile = £2.00, Waiting Time = £18.00 per hour Tariff 2 - £4.80 for the first 528 yards
or 2 minutes or part there of (or combination of time and distance) and then £0.30 for each
subsequent 176 yards or 40 seconds or part thereof (or a combination of time and distance).
Note: Running Mile = £3.00, Waiting Time = £27.00 per hour Tariff 3 - £6.40 for the first 528 yards
or 2 minutes or part there of (or combination of time and distance) and then £0.40 for each
subsequent 176 yards or 40 seconds or part thereof (or a combination of time and distance).
Note: Running Mile = £4.00, Waiting Time = £36.00 per hour Tariff 4 - £8.00 for the first 528 yards
or 2 minutes or part there of (or combination of time and distance) and then £0.50 for each
subsequent 176 yards or 40 seconds or part thereof (or a combination of time and distance).
Note: Running Mile = £5.00, Waiting Time = £45.00 per hour

Stuart Armstrong
AAA Cabs
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